
Dear Parents, 
 
 
I write to let you know how delighted I am to return to Grandpont as Interim 
Headteacher for the next few weeks and to be working with you and your children 
again.   
As previously I am sharing the headship with Cat Marriott, who is acting as Head one 
day each week, with myself as Headteacher on the remaining four days each week. 
There are no changes in Childcare, Claire and Sarah remain as Manager and 
Deputy Manager.  I will be writing shortly with information about what will be 
happening with the headship position from June onwards.  Please don't hesitate to 
get in touch if you would like to speak with either Cat or myself. 
 
With the Summer Term now underway at Grandpont, it's a real pleasure to see your 
children enjoying being able to spend more time outside (despite the 
showers!)   Recent highlights for the children have been the arrival of the 'living eggs' 
and the chicks hatching - and what excitement this has given!  Today the children 
have really enjoyed sharing in the Coronation celebrations in advance of tomorrow. 
 
May I conclude by saying that, should you have a safeguarding concern about a 
child, please get in touch with any member of the safeguarding team at Grandpont. 
The safeguarding team consists of myself as Safeguarding Lead and Sarah Mason, 
Claire Thomas and Kulsum Faisal as Deputy Safeguarding Leads.  To contact us, 
please ring the Office on 01865 242900 and ask to speak with one of 
the Safeguarding Team.   
Alternatively, you can contact Children's Social Care by calling the MASH (Multi-
Agency Safeguarding Hub) on 0345 050 7666 during office hours or outside office 
hours by calling the emergency team on 0800 833 408.  
 
As a staff we wish you all a very good bank holiday Monday and very much look 
forward to seeing you and your children again on Tuesday 9 May. 
 
 
All best wishes, 
Grace, Cat and all the staff at Grandpont 
 


